
 

Star of the Week December Dates for Forthcoming Events 

4th—Rec Christmas Play 9.30am 

5th—Rec Christmas Play 2.15pm 

6th—Y3 Christmas Play 9.30am 

9th—Y3 Christmas Play 2.15pm 

10th—Y3AW Foxhowl Residential 

10th—Y2 Christmas Play 2.15pm 

11th—Y3RE Foxhowl Residential 

11th—Y2 Christmas Play 9.30am 

11th—Y1 Christmas Play 2.15pm 

12th—Y3KH Foxhowl Residential 

12th—Y1 Christmas Play 9.30am 

13th— Y4 Christmas Play 9.30am 

13th—Christmas Jumper Day 

16th— Y5 Christmas Play 9.30am 

16th—Y4 Christmas Play 2.15pm 

17th—Y6 Christmas Play 9.30am 

17th—Y5 Christmas Play 2.15pm 

18th—Eucharist Service for KS2  pupils.  

Friends and families are welcome to join us. 

 
 

 

 

The Friends of St Philip’s are excited to once again be hosting Christmas Parties for the children.  
 
The parties will take place at Penketh and Sankey Conservative Club, Penketh on 1st December. 
 
1.00pm to 2.30pm for infants  
3.00pm to 4.30pm for juniors 
 
Siblings are welcome to either party but any over the age of 1 must hold a ticket. More information and 
ticket order forms have been sent home with the children and the deadline for orders is Monday 25th 
November. 
 
The Friends, a group of parents who fundraise for our school, will be meeting next Wednesday 27th 
November at 7.30pm at the Seven Woods Pub.  New faces are needed to bring ideas and help organise 
events for the year ahead.  Just turn up or e-mail friends.st.philips@outlook.com if you want to find out 
more.   

The following children have 

been awarded Star of the 

Week for showing our 

Christian value of: 

‘TRUST’ 

RecD -       Theo  

RecP -        Henry  

RecV/B -    Imogen  

Y1HL-        Ruby  

Y1JC -        Lucy  

Y1HB -       Isabella  

Y2AK -       Ruby  

Y2JC -        Dylan  

Y2CR -       Elizabeth  

Y3KH -       Evie  

Y3RE -        Faith  

Y3AW -       Swasti  

Y4LD -        Bella  

Y4LB -        Freya  

Y4LMc -  Jessica  

Y5EA -        Amelie  

Y5CU/LT-   Emily  

Y5LS -         Erin  

Y6FH -        Finlay  

Y6OC -        Isobelle  

Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

Please ensure that your child is not in 

school for 48 hours after their last bout 

of sickness/diarrhoea . 

St Philip Westbrook News  

 

 Follow us on Twitter 

@StPhilipCEAP 

Friday 22nd November 2019 

School closes on Friday 20th 

December  2019 & we return on 

Monday 6th January 2020. 

Friends of St Philip’s 

www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk  

Dates for Forthcoming Events  

November 

25th– Foxhowl Residential 

Meeting  (Y3), 4.45pm           

26th—Y4LD Electricity Workshop 

27th—Y4LB Electricity Workshop 

28th—Y4LMc Electricity Work-

shop 

 
 

At the end of last term we said 

“Goodbye” to Mrs Henshaw, who 

worked in the school office. We all 

wish her every blessing in her new 

job. We would also like to welcome 

Mrs McCarthy into our school, who 

many of you will have already met 

when you’re passing the school 

office. 

mailto:friends.st.philips@outlook.com
http://www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk/


Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

Success in Sport 

‘Lucy’s Blue Day’ Well Done and Congratulations 

 

Well done to one of our Year 4 pupils who 

competed in a gymnastics competition, 

during the half term break. She came 

second overall and received a medal. A 

huge well done! 

 

Congratulations to  Oluomachi on her recent 

examination success.  

 

Two of our pupils from Year 1 and Year 4 took part in 
Children in Need last Friday 15th 
November in the BT Warrington 
Call Centre. 

On the night £46,178 was raised 
in  Warrington alone which was a 
fantastic result. 

The girls had a great night – as you 
can see from their smiling faces 

with Pudsey. What a wonderful thing for the girls to do. 

 

On Wednesday we welcomed author Chris Duke 

into school to read his book ‘Lucy’s Blue Day’ to all 

the children. 

The children really enjoyed listening to Chris read 

his story to them and it helped them to understand 

it’s ok if they are having a bit of a ‘Blue Day’. 

Chris also signed copies of his book for those 

parents that had pre-ordered them.  He has kindly 

provided a discount code if you would like to place 

an order by clicking on the link below and use code 

STPHILIPS. 

www.lucysblueday.com  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please can we remind all parents and 

carers that there will be no After School 

Activity Clubs led by Miss Stubbs in    

December. 

All of these clubs will finish on Friday 29th 

November 2019. 

 

 

 

One of our year 6 pupils, during half term, 

competed in the ITF Taekwon-do World 

Championships, which this year was held in 

Scotland. The championships had over 600 

competitors representing 22 countries.  He 

competed in a number of disciplines and managed 

to win a bronze medal in sparring against some of 

the best in the world.  Next year the 

championships will be in Mexico where we hope 

he will be able compete and place for a medal 

again.  

What a fantastic achievement — Well done! 

FOR YOUR CONVENIENCE WE HAVE A POST BOX IN THE 

SCHOOL MAIN RECEPTION AREA WHICH YOU CAN USE IF THE 

SCHOOL OFFICE IS BUSY.  THIS IS EMPTIED DAILY. 

Please send any email enquiries to stphilips_primary@warrington.gov.uk 

as other school accounts are not monitored on a daily basis. 

Courageous Advocate 

 

Liam in Year 5LS class has signed up for a fund-

raising activity for Shelter (homeless  charity). 

Ever since he was a toddler he has  always been 

really affected whenever he sees a homeless 

person, he always wants to give, even offers his 

pocket money and gets visibly upset whenever 

he goes to a town or city and sees homeless 

people. He has even said he wants to be a foot-

baller when he grows up so he can have enough 

money to help more people.  

 

Liam wanted to do something more, so he has 

signed up to do a 10k Sleep Walk in aid of   

Shelter which is round the streets of Manches-

ter on Wednesday 11th December 2019.  

 

The link to his fundraising page is : https://

www.justgiv ing.com/fundrais ing/sharon -

davies38 
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